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4 EDUCATION COMMITTEE - TEACHER REPRESENTATIVES (AN63-2010) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the statutory meeting of the City Council of 24th May, 2007, where it 
was agreed to appoint two teaching staff representatives to this Committee. 
 
A letter has been received from Mr Eric Baillie intimating his resignation from the Education Committee 
effective from 30th June, 2010 as he will be retiring from his teaching post at Braeview Academy at 
the end of the summer term. 
 
The Committee is asked to approve the filling of the resultant vacancy and to instruct the Depute Chief 
Executive (Support Services) to make the necessary arrangements to seek nominations. 
 
 
 


